
05/08/2014 

MR Peter Thyer 
6 Wyuna AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2014/0117 - 5 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I understand this sec 96 application includes increasing the number of units from 10 to 16. 
Such an increase would be more than 50% increase on the existing and should trigger the 
need for a new DA. This should not be accepted as an application for modification, and should 
not be the basis for agreement to allow even one or two extra units. This application is an 
affront to the community and should be responded to by requiring that a new DA be made. 

Sent: 5/08/2014 9:54:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


